
 

 

 

 

 

The December meeting of Nativity Women will be Thursday, December 14, 

from 11:00 am - 12:30 pm in the fellowship hall. Bring a bag lunch to enjoy as we end 

our study on the gospel of John. All women are invited to attend. In January we will 

begin our study on Twelve Women of the Bible.  

 

The Nativity Card Ministry meets immediately following the women's meeting 

on Thursday, December 14, from 12:30 - 2:30 pm in the fellowship hall. Men and women 

are invited to come and help make cards for our members on the prayer list. You will be 

shown what to do and together we will make beautiful cards to remind people that they 

are not forgotten but are in our hearts and prayers. 

 

Nativity Women are hosting a One-Day Retreat on February 10, 2018, from 9:00 am - 

2:30 pm. Open to all women, the retreat will highlight the biblical meaning of the hymns 

that we sing. "Make a Joyful Noise" will appeal to those who love to sing more than eat 

and to those who can't carry a tune in a bucket. You'll enjoy learning more about some of 

our favorite songs of praise: hymns, old gospel favorites, contemporary, and spirituals. 

Registration forms are on the women's bulletin board. The registration fee is $10 and 

covers a mid-morning snack, lunch, and program materials. Snow date is February 17. 
 


